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April 2, 2025 
 
Honorable Legislators, 
 
I am writing to express my strong support for House Bill 2583. As someone who has worked in 
an online charter school, and as a parent of a charter school student, I have witnessed firsthand 
the positive impact that charter schools can have on students' education and overall 
development. 
 
Firstly, charter schools provide crucial support to students, particularly those who may not thrive 
in traditional public school settings. I have seen how personalized learning approaches cater to 
diverse learning styles, helping students achieve their academic potential. 
 
Secondly, it is important to highlight that charter schools often operate with significantly less 
funding than their public school counterparts. This disparity can limit their ability to provide 
necessary resources and support for students. Supporting House Bill 2583 is an important step 
toward addressing this funding gap and ensuring that all students have access to high-quality 
educational opportunities. 
 
Lastly, charter schools enhance student choice, allowing families to select educational options 
that best fit their children's needs. This increase in choice fosters a sense of investment in their 
education, leading to improved engagement and academic outcomes. 
 
For these reasons, I urge you to support House Bill 2583. Empowering charter schools is 
essential for fostering a diverse and effective educational landscape that benefits all students. 
 
Thank you for considering my views on this important legislation. 
Sincerely, 
 
John Ling 
Former Teacher 
Metro East Web Academy 


